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Friends of Union County Library (FOUCL) was able to purchase two Singer heavy duty 

sewing machines, complete with cases and accessories, to give to Union County Public Library 

(UCPL). This purchase was made possible by an anonymous donation to FOUCL. The sewing 

machines will be used by the library during community classes involving sewing, which have 

been highly requested. FOUCL is pleased to have been able to facilitate this purchase. 

Each year, FOUCL supplements budgeted funds for UCPL’s Summer Reading Program. 

Some of those funds will come from our recent successful bake sale. Thanks to all of you who 

baked and/or bought at that sale. 

The library programs and events this summer - under the theme of “Adventure Begins at 

Your Library” - include a wide variety of activities for all ages. When you see our green vests, 

you will know FOUCL members are there lending a helping hand. Just a few of these activities 

include a community business Scavenger Hunt, the Carnival Kick-Off, Things That Go Zoom!!!, 

Ice Cream Making, ZooPro Animals, and Bingo for Books. And, of course, there will be reading 

logs and prizes to encourage summer reading. 

Visit Mountain Regional Library System’s website to find out more about everything 

going on this summer at our library (www.mountainlibrary.com) and visit FOUCL’s website 

(www.foucl.org) to find out more about us. Note to current FOUCL members: Our Wednesday, 

July 17, membership meeting will take place at Meeks Park’s Senior Pavilion near the Dog Park. 

Potluck lunch at noon (entrée provided) will be followed by the meeting beginning at 1 PM. 

We hope some of your summer adventures lead you to the library! 
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